

Lissone, 27th March 2024

EUDR

Dear Partner,

from 30th December 2024 Cleaf will have to implement the EU Deforestation Regulation (EUDR), which will take the place of the current EUTR, i.e. the European Forest Products Regulation.

I would like to inform you that we are already aligned with the development of product traceability procedures: the SAP management system is in place; it is equipped with raw material and destination traceability, with a high level of detail.

With the traceability codes we will provide not only non-EU parties, as required by law, but will extend this important service to all customers, including European ones: this will grant them the opportunity to send their products anywhere in the world.

In addition, the supply chain policies will remain unchanged as a prerequisite for simple and effective due diligence.

With the help of the trade associations and the FSC organisation, we are also monitoring the evolution of the guidelines, so that we can promptly implement the directives as they are issued.

We look forward to working with you in this new endeavour and invite you to send us your comments and suggestions, which will help us to grow and improve our efforts in environmental protection.

Thank you for your attention.

Kind regards